
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children, staff and visitors. In order to sustain high 
levels of safeguarding, visitors and volunteers are expected to share this commitment. 
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Year 5 – Lineham Farm Residential 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have organised an autumn residential for Year 5. This is a fantastic opportunity for pupils to visit 
Lineham Farm. Since 1993 Lineham Farm has been enhancing the lives of local children by providing 
much needed respite breaks and activity holidays. In their own words: “They put the “Child” back into 
childhood.” 
 
The trip will take place from Wednesday 29th September 2021 to Friday 1st October 2021. Your 
child will enjoy three days and two nights at Lineham Farm. It’s a well-known activity centre with fully 
trained instructors, all equipment is provided and a thoroughly jam packed agenda across the three 
days includes both indoor and outdoor activities organised for the children - nightline, orienteering, 
bushcraft, archery and problem solving tasks to name but a few!  Many schools within Yorkshire and 
in particular Leeds use the centre. Lineham Farm has a website and further details can be found there 

if you wish to find out a little more http://www.linehamfarm.co.uk/ 
 
The cost of the trip - full board – is £140.00. For those children who are pupil premium, the cost will be 
£70. If you are unsure whether your child receives the pupil premium grant, please contact the school 
office. This cost includes transport, accommodation, all meals, equipment and activities. If you would 
like your child to attend then we must receive a deposit of £50 by 22nd July 2021. The payment of 
the deposit will book your child’s place on the residential. Full payment must be paid by September 
22nd 2021. 
 
We will be using the Parent Pay app to pay for the residential. On the app, there will be a specified 
section named ‘Lineham Farm’ and money can be paid directly to the school through this. Using the 
app will allow you to make payments as and when possible, as well as allowing you to easily see the 
outstanding balance. If you are not yet set up on the Parent Pay app, please call the school office and 
this can be easily arranged. 
 
We will be holding a virtual information evening on Tuesday 22nd June 2021 @ 17.00 which will be 
held via Zoom. This will give you the opportunity to gain further insight into the activities that the 
children may take part in, as well as provide you with the opportunity to ask any questions. The link to 
this meeting will be emailed prior to the event. 
 
 
Mr N Kershaw 
 
Assistant Headteacher 
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